B6A

From: Barbara Princiotta

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 2:29 PM
To: Slade, George

Subject: Bourne Board of Health

Dear Mr. Slade,

I am interested in serving as a member of the Bourne Board of Health and have attached my
resume for your review. I understand that this is to fill an unexpired term until the annual town
election in May 2021. My intent would be to continue my service by becoming a candidate at
the annual town election to fill one of the open Board of Health positions.

In my capacity as a CPA and CFO, I have over 20 years of experience working with real estate
developers and attorneys on subdivision approvals, including working on a 40B Project. I have
read the duties of local boards of health in Massachusetts and would feel comfortable filling any

of the required duties.

[ welcome the opportunity to interview with the Board of Selectmen and the Board of Health on
March 16th.

Kind regards,
Barbara Princiotta




